## Omar, Linda

PUBLIC

Subject:

FW: Shacks on Wedge and Grey

----Original Message----

From: Jan Markby |

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 7:44 PM

To: Veletta, Suzanne

Subject: Shacks on Wedge and Grey

Dear Hon. Brian Charles Ellis MLC, Hon. Catherine (Kate) Esther Doust MLC, Hon. Phillip (Phil) John Edman MLC, Hon. Colin (Col) James Holt MLC, Hon. Lynn Ellen MacLaren MLC

I wish to state my disgust at the conditions found around the shacks at Wedge and Grey. Obviously the people who inhabit this area have little regard for the environment or the rights of their fellow Australians.

I fail to see why a priviledged few should be allowed to squat on this land to the exclusion of others. Surely, it would be much more equitable for these shacks to be removed so all Australians can enjoy this special part of Australia. Why can't the area be rehabilitated with a view to accommodating eco friendly tourism including clean organised camping areas for the use of all Australians.

In my humble opinion the shack dwellers are long overdue for their eviction notice. This is Crown/Government land is it not, so why should a select few enjoy privilages that others are denied.

Yours Sincerely

Jan Markby